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Hi,
 
Please retain the requirement for people to prove their identity when they vote.   
 
It comes under the blatantly obvious rule - if we have to provide proof of our identity
when we vote we are more likely to trust the system.  If it seems too easy to us to
commit voter fraud then we will have less confidence in the system.
 
Why would you want to reduce the integrity of the system?
 
Thanks.
 
Regards,
 
Adrian Gunton.

Acacia Ridge, Qld 4110.
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